
 
 
 
 

Miles Tapped as ADOR Public Information Manager 
 

MONTGOMERY, Dec. 5, 2014 – State Revenue Commissioner Julie P. Magee would like to announce the 
hiring of Frank Miles as public information manager for the Alabama Department of Revenue (ADOR), 
effective Dec. 1, 2014. Miles will head the newly formed Communications/Publications Section within the 
Office of the Commissioner. 
 
“The Alabama Department of Revenue has been very active in recent years enhancing the services we provide 
to taxpayers, as well as improving and streamlining processes,” said Commissioner Magee. “That’s why I’m 
excited to have Frank and his team in place to help us do a better job of informing the citizens, businesses and 
local governments of Alabama that the Department of Revenue is good government serving a great state.” 
 
The ADOR Communications/Publications Section will continue to work with media to announce important 
news and features regarding the work of the department, as well as enhance other existing channels and develop 
new ways to communicate with the communities the department serves. 
 
Miles brings 14 years of media, public information and marketing experience to ADOR. He received his 
Bachelor of Science in broadcast journalism from Troy University before working as a photojournalist for 
WHOA and WSFA. He then spent his first stint in state service in the Communications and Information 
Division at the Alabama Department of Economic and Community Affairs. Most recently, Miles served as 
communications manager at Auburn University at Montgomery. Miles is a member of the Public Relations 
Council of Alabama and the Southern Public Relations Federation. 
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Media contacts for more information:   
ADOR Communications/Publications Division 
Frank.miles@revenue.alabama.gov 
Carolyn.blackstock@revenue.alabama.gov 
Amanda.collier@revenue.alabama.gov 
Telephone:  (334) 242-1390; FAX:  (334) 242-0550 
WEBSITE address: http://revenue.alabama.gov  
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